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5th January 2021 
It feels strange to say ‘Happy New Year’ when we are now in a National Lockdown and  the 
majority of our Lenham Primary family are working from home. We miss you. But I do 
hope you managed to have an enjoyable Christmas and New Year. 

 
Please try your best to complete all the online learning we are setting. Paper based work 
doesn’t give children the opportunity to access all the videos we are producing to explain 
concepts and for teachers to give feedback. If you are having IT issues please contact us; 
we are doing our best to support everyone.  
 

Please share anything you are doing at home- cooking, art, PE, building and making. We 
would love you to send in photos, and will celebrate everything in assemblies and on the 
bulletin. 

Fence work    We are hoping this will still happen soon, but due to the National Lockdown 
this may be delayed again. 

 
Housepoints These are now being collected on the Google Classroom. They will still be  
celebrated in assemblies and on the bulletin. 

 
Grace got a pottery set for Christmas, and 
made this very colourful pot herself out of 
clay. 
 
 
Grace got a Science kit for Christmas.  This is 
Grace and her Daddy playing with it.  
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The Weekly Bulletin Percy enjoyed a game of chess at Chilston Park with his sister, Isabel. He had 
hoped to win but his sister had some clever moves. So he came second.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Percy received this 3D Big Ben puzzle 
from Father Christmas and he has now 
completed it. 

Term Dates for  Academic Year 2020-2021 

Term 3     

Mon 4th January – Fri 12th February  

 

Term 4 

Mon 22nd February - Thurs 1st April  

Term 5 

Mon 19th April – Fri 28th May   

(INSET day Friday 28th May ) 

Term 6 

Monday 7th June- Wed 21st  

(INSET day Friday 9th July) 
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